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NOTICE OF INTENET TO FILE APPLICATION 

CITY OF POTTERVILLE  

 

The City of Potterville, Eaton County, Michigan intends to file an application for federal 

financial assistance with the U. S. Department of Agriculture, Rural Development, Rural Utilities 

Service.  The project includes improvements to the water production, treatment, and distribution 

systems.   

A public meeting for comments will be held at 6:00 p.m. on July 18, 2024, at City Hall to discuss 

the proposed project and to provide the opportunity for public comment. 

Any additional information may be obtained by contacting City Hall, 319 N. Nelson, Potterville, 

MI 48876, phone number (517) 645-7641, facsimile (517) 645-7810, www.pottervillemi.org .  

Contact the Potterville City Hall at (517) 645-7641 or email the City Clerk 

cityclerk@pottervillemi.org for any questions or concerns regarding this Notice. 

  

The City of Potterville will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals 

with disabilities at the meeting/hearing upon reasonable notice to the City. Individuals with 

disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the City by writing or calling the 

City Hall at (517) 645-7641. This notice is posted in compliance with the Open Meetings Act at 

the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA). The City of Potterville is an equal opportunity 

employer and provider.  

 

 

Becky Dolman  

City Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

Posted: 6-26-2024   
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